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I feel Beavers are very important to our river habitats. Beavers are incredibly effective 

at improving water quality. We need them to improve our rivers and streams that are 

contending with elevated water temperatures and high levels of sedimentation, toxins 

or other pollutants.  Please support HB 3932.  


